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Good Evening Linda Vista Families, 
Thank you to everyone who came to the talent show!  What 
an amazing evening it was!  Linda Vista definitely has 
talent!  Please read the following  important 
announcements:   

• Linda Vista was one of the highest attendance winners 
from the month of February!  We are so proud of our 
students for making the effort to get to school every 
day.  Also, thank you families for making sure your 
children get here every day.  A student’s attendance is 
the most important factor in student achievement, so 
let’s keep it up!  Wouldn’t it be amazing to win again? 

• Would you like to wish your child a happy birthday on 
our marquee?  The cost is $15 and all proceeds will go 
to our PTA to help fund all of the wonderful programs 
they provide for our school.  Please see Ms. Angela 
Cutts in the office if you would like to see your child’s 
name on our marquee for his or her birthday. 

• We need photos for the yearbook!  Please email any 
photographs that we could possibly include in the 
yearbook to lvleopardsyearbook@gmail.com.    

• We are still looking for a few more volunteers for Career 
Day.  Career Day will be on 5/22 and will provide our 
students with the opportunity to learn about various 
professions.  Please consider volunteering to speak to 
our students.   Volunteers will give a brief presentation 
to our students and answer individual questions.  If you 
are interested in speaking about your profession or 
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know someone who is interested, please fill out the this 
form: 

        Click Here to Volunteer for Career Day 

• Student drop off and pick up looked better last 
week.  Thank you to everyone for your 
cooperation!  Please continue to remember that the right 
curbside lane is for pick-up and drop-off only.  You 
should not leave your car in this lane at any time.   Also, 
pedestrians must use the crosswalks or sidewalks 
around school.  Last, if you are waiting with younger 
children, please make sure to supervise them.  Thank 
you!    

• 6th Grade Families:  If your child is going to camp and is 
on medication, please turn in all medication to the office 
by Thursday, March 14th, along with this form signed by 
the doctor. 

         Click Here for Medication Form 

• This is the last week to order See’s Candy, so order 
yours now!  All proceeds will be placed in an outdoor 
science camp general fund to support our 5th graders. 
Here is the link to order:  

         https://www.yumraising.com/secure/unknown_easter_c
andies_88/Ang_Cut4804/candy 

  
Upcoming Dates: 
3/14 - Robotics Competition @ Portola Middle School 
3/16 - Saturday Enrichment Academy (permission slips were 
sent home on Thursday for all eligible students) 
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3/18-3/22 - 6th Grade Camp 

3/19 - Keeping Our Family Safe Event @ Villa Park High 
School  
3/20 - Rubio’s Fundraiser 
3/25-3/29 - Spring Break  
4/16 - Panera Fundraiser 
Please contact the office if you have any questions. 
Sincerely, 
Jacqueline Barry 

 


